
 

ORDER CHECKS FROM HOME 
 

We want to let you know that serving your banking needs during this unprecedented time 
is our top priority.  

 

And we understand that you may have questions about conducting even the simplest of 
banking transactions, like reordering checks.  

 

We want to remind you that you can place all of your personal check reorders 24/7 safely 
at www.OrderMyChecks.com 

 

Also, beware of suspicious emails and call falsely representing a company or government 
agency asking for personal data. Unfortunately, cybercriminals take advantage of our 
natural anxiety during times like these. Please know we’ll never contact you via phone 
or email to ask for confidential information.  

 

Please observe the guidelines of the CDC to keep yourself and your family safe. We look 
forward to welcoming you back into our banking centers and branches very soon.  

http://www.ordermychecks.com/

